GRAND CARIBBEAN
'CONDOMINIUM OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.

HURRICANE SHUTTER POLICY

An owner wishing to install a hurricane shutter must advise the
board of directors prior fo _instaliation so the approved type, color
and window location may be confirmed.

Shutters are permitted on bedroom windows only.
Only viny! roll-down shutters are approved.
The color of the shutter must match the trim on the building.

Shutters must be kept in the raised “up” positicn unless a tropical
storm watch/warning or a hurricane watch/warning has been posted
by the National Weather Center.
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